


From:  @cdt.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 1:44 PM 
To: @ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: Re: Follow Up Meeting Request

Many thanks for getting back to me and apologies about the link. 

Yes those dates work for Monday 18 anytime between 14:00 and 16:30 & for Tuesday 19 
anytime after 15:00. 

Thank you 

On Tue, Dec 8, 2020 at 12:26 PM @ec.europa.eu>
wrote:

Dear 

 

On behalf of Ms Chirico I would like to thank you for your email. 

 

Please note that we haven’t received the link mentioned in your email. 

 

The period is very intense and will not allow a meeting before the break. If you are interested, a 
meeting can be scheduled in January., 

 

Would one of the following date suit your agenda ?

-         Monday 18 January PM

-         Tuesday 18 January PM



 

Best regards,

 

 

Cabinet of Commissioner Thierry Breton 

European Commission 
Rue de la Loi 200 ( )

B-1049 Bruxelles

 

From:  @cdt.org>  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 9:50 AM 
To: CHIRICO Filomena (CAB-BRETON) @ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: Re: Follow Up Meeting Request

Thank you so much for getting back to me, 

That is a helpful overview. 

Yes, I would be delighted to have a follow up after the texts have been adopted. 

I have created this link to help find a suitable time. 



Kind regards, 

 

On Mon, Dec 7, 2020 at 9:31 AM @ec.europa.eu> wrote: 

Dear ,

Thanks for reaching out. The roundtable of Wednesday is being organised because the 
Commissioner considers it important to have a final round of talks before finalising the texts 
of such an important reform of the regulation of the internet. As you might have seen he 
spoke already to a group of tech and he wants to hear also from civil society, consumers, HR 
advocates.

Given the format we won’t have time for a discussion on details - we will certainly have the 
chance after the adoption of the texts. 

He generally asks what you would expect would change for people, what problems you 
expect to be solved after DSA/DMA are adopted.

Regarding a call, I’m afraid I won’t have the time before Wednesday, as my schedule is 
completely absorbed by the finalisation process. Would it be ok if we plan a discussion after 
the adoption and after you’ve seen the proposals? In the meantime, the team is at your 
disposal.

Thanks for your understanding 

Filomena 

 

From:  @cdt.org>  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 9:21 AM 
To: CHIRICO Filomena (CAB-BRETON) @ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: Follow Up Meeting Request

Dear Filomena, 
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